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1st March 2024 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Petworth Park Visit 
 
As part of developing our understanding of Spring, Oak Class will be visiting 
Petworth Park in the afternoon on Tuesday 19th March.  
 
The children will need to wear school uniform for this off-site visit but 
should wear sensible walking shoes (nothing open-toed or that can easily 
slip off.)  They should bring drink and appropriate clothing for the weather 
with them (i.e. sun hats and cream if  
necessary, or a waterproof jacket.) in a rucksack they are able to carry 
around for the afternoon.   
 
If you are able to help on this trip, please come and speak to me.  
 
Please note that the Local Visits Consent Form will cover this visit.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Lenharth  
Oak Class Teacher 
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